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With the 2nd semester now fully complete, you can expect to see report 
cards coming home today or Monday!

Our winter sports are gearing up for conference and district match-ups!  
Wrestling has already had their senior night and the other sports will soon 
follow.  Show your support for our basketball teams as they face our rival 
Vikings tonight and next Thursday!  On the second page of this newsletter 
you will find a parent informational opportunity that will also get you into 
the boys game at Whitehall next week for free!

Our FFA held their district competition at MHS on Wednesday and many 
of our Wildcats will be moving on to compete at the regional level.  

DECA will be hosting a winter dance on Feb. 3rd from 7-10pm.  Students 
are welcome to wear semi-formal attire, but it is not required.  Tickets will 
be $5 at the door.  Guests from other schools will need to be approved 
ahead of time.

Just a reminder that after school tutoring is available in the library on 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday.  This is a great opportunity to 
receive additional help, time to complete unfinished work, and make up 
tests and assignments.  

District website:
mapsk12.org

MHS Office - 
(231)894-2661.

"We must 
accept finite 
disappointment, 
but never lose 
infinite hope."
-Martin Luther King 
Jr.

Thank you to our 
NHS members 
for their 
community 
service 1st 
semester!  




